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8th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent(s)  

Notification of Year 5 Trip 
 

Class(es) Year 5 

Trip to… Liverpool World Museum 

Date of trip Tuesday, 6th February 2024 

Children to be at school Usual time, no later than 8.50am (PROMPT) 

Return to school Approx. 3.45pm (a text message will be sent on the afternoon of the trip should this time 
change). 

Cost £20.00 

Please provide ONLINE consent by Friday, 2nd February 2024 

Other requirements • Uniform to be worn.  

• Children will need to wear a coat/jacket for walking to/from the bus. 

• Packed lunch required (no glass bottles please) in a disposable carrier bag, 
clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

• Waterbottle 

 
Year 5 have the opportunity to visit Liverpool World Museum on Tuesday, 6th February 2024.  The cost of this trip is £20, which has been subsidised 
by the School Fund. 
 
If your child is asthmatic and doesn’t bring their inhaler with them they will not be able to participate in the trip. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs D. Farmer 
Principal 

We have now changed the way you give consent.  There will no longer be a reply slip to return.  Instead, you will 
need to give consent by going onto Scopay, selecting the trip and clicking in the consent box.  This will be a far easier 
and more efficient way to give consent. 
 
Further instructions on how to give online consent are attached to this letter. 


